
March 21, 2016 

Nominations and Election Committee Report – Beth Sisk 
NeASFAA 3/23/16 Annual Business meeting 
 
The Board of Directors confirmed Heather Kester’s placement as the Private Vocational Sector 
Representative after Andrew Landrum vacated the position because he no longer works for a school in 
the sector.  
 
The committee worked to fill a large ballot this year with the goal of having at least two people run for 
each position. Thank you to all who ran for elected positions and volunteered within the Association. 
There were several people who were interested in running for President Elect in the next cycle and I was 
really thankful for Stacy running this year. I was also thankful that Heather ran for Private Vocational 
sector rep and there was no other interest expressed from that sector.  
 
Election Results:  
President-Elect: Stacy Dieckman 
Treasurer: Janice Volker 
4-year Private Sector Rep: Taryn Rouse 
Associate Member Sector Rep: Kent Wolfe 
Private Career Sector Rep: Heather Kester 
Secretary: Angie Pinkerman 


